
From: Robert Merrylees
To: Norfolk Boreas
Cc: Samantha Westwood; "esthervilloria.dominguez@vattenfall.com"
Subject: UK Chamber of Shipping Norfolk Boreas SoCG
Date: 06 October 2020 17:17:42

Dear Norfolk Boreas PINs,
 
The UK Chamber of Shipping would like to confirm that the version of the SoCG between the
Chamber and Applicant submitted by the Applicant at Deadline 9 is the final version and that it
remains unchanged.
 
Yours faithfully,
 
Robert
 
Robert Merrylees
Policy Manager (Safety & Nautical) & Analyst
 
UK Chamber of Shipping
30 Park Street, London, SE1 9EQ
 
DD +44 (0) 20 7417 2843

rmerrylees@ukchamberofshipping.com
www.ukchamberofshipping.com
 
Please consider the environment before printing this email.
 
The information contained in this communication, and any attachments, may be confidential and / or
privileged. It is intended only for the use of the named recipient. If you are not the intended recipient, please
contact us on 020 7417 2800. In such an event, you should not access any attachments, nor should you disclose
the contents of this communication or any attachments to any other person, nor copy, print, store or use the
same in any manner whatsoever. Thank you for your cooperation.
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